
Driffield Northfield Infant School 

 

25th January 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This half term the children in Year 2 are learning about the Great 

Fire of London.  As part of this topic Dragonflies (2LB) have been 

given the opportunity to visit the Driffield Fire Station on the 

morning of Wednesday 31st January to learn all about the role of fire fighters. 

 

The children will get to experience a range of exciting activities including exploring a fire 

engine! 

 

As we will walk the short journey to the fire station, please ensure that the children wear 

school uniform, preferably trousers and trainers.  A warm, waterproof coat will also be 

required. 

 

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Y2 Staff 
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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This half term the children in Year 2 are learning about the Great 

Fire of London.  As part of this topic Grasshoppers (2JY) have 

been given the opportunity to visit the Driffield Fire Station on 

the afternoon of Wednesday 31st January to learn all about the role of fire fighters. 

 

The children will get to experience a range of exciting activities including exploring a fire 

engine! 

 

As we will walk the short journey to the fire station, please ensure that the children wear 

school uniform, preferably trousers and trainers.  A warm, waterproof coat will also be 

required. 

 

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Y2 Staff 


